
Item 12: Question Time 
 
 
To the Leader of the Council 
 
 
“Has the Leader had a reply to her letter to Scottish Ministers on the 
completion date of the £3billion A9 dualling project?” 
 
 
Response to Mr MacWilliam 
 
Yes I received a reply from the Cabinet Secretary for Transport, Infrastructure and 
Connectivity on 1 August 2018 who advised that good progress was being made to 
meet the 2025 completion target. 
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